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10 February, 2025 

 

TO: Mr. John Angerstein – City of Crockett Administrator 

FROM: Downtown Crockett Association – Suzan Knox, Secretary 

 

Dear Mr. Angerstein, 

The DCA is planning our 2025 CAMP STREET BLUES for SATURDAY, APRIL 26, 2025. We are 

requesting steet closures for ONE DAY only and only involving CITY STREETS. The event will be 

centered on 2nd Street and Fannin Street. The attached map shows our requested closure and 

times. 

Please advise if there is any further information needed to present this for city approval. We 

appreciate your help and the support of the city. 

 

Best Regards, 

Suzan 

Suzan C. Knox – DCA Secretary 
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